
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Redirect notice – Plagiarism Management Procedure 

 

The Vice-Chancellor and President has approved an updated Plagiarism Policy effective 02 

August 2024.  

This policy includes the Plagiarism Management Procedure, any links to this procedure should 
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/content/dam/pdfs/governance/policy/2022-01-policies/plagiarismpolicy.pdf
/content/dam/pdfs/governance/policy/2022-01-policies/plagiarismprocedure.pdf
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